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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 23rd October 2020 
Dear All, 
 
Many thanks for all of you who sent in items today which will go towards ASSA’s Christmas Hamper Draw. 
 
One sixth of the academic year finished already! It has been a super half term in very trying circumstances. I would 
like to thank our fabulous pupils, our wonderful staff, our dedicated and challenging governors and you, our 
supportive parents, for making the school such a wonderful place to learn and work. I am so proud of and thankful 
for the whole school community here at All Saints. 
 
Special Achievement Awards 
A special Achievement Award is presented when any pupil reaches 100 stars on their achievement chart. Stars are 
awarded for effort, manners, being kind and considerate, for demonstrating our school values... They receive a 
badge to be worn with their school uniform as recognition of this award. Normally, we would invite parents in for a 
special celebration worship, however, Covid-19 has stopped this! 
 
Many congratulations to the following pupils who have qualified for a Special Achievement Award this half term. The 
school took time to congratulate them during out virtual Worship on Monday. 

 
Topaz Class 

 
Ruby Class 

 
Sapphire Class 

Daisy 
Morys 

 

Nellie 
James 
Ossie 

Sophie 
 

Eliza 
Kaden 
Brooke 

 

Remembrance Day and Poppies  
We have decided that we will be supporting the Royal British Legion this year despite Covid 19 restrictions. Each 
bubble will have their own poppies and collecting tin top allow us to safely do this. We have poppies, snap bands 
(RBL suggested donation £1:50), silicon wristbands (£1), reflectors (50p) and zip pulls (50p) all of which will be 
available immediately after half term.  
 
Parent Consultation 
Lou is sending out the details about this term’s Parent Consultations separately; please do book a slot (parents of 
SEND pupils have already had their meeting). This meeting will predominately be about how children are coping in 
their new class and ways in which you and we can support them in their learning journey. On completion of your 
time slot, if you feel you have had insufficient time to discuss your child fully please contact Lou to book a follow-on 
session. 
 
Communications with school 
If you have put a letter or slip into your child’s book bag could you please let Lou know; we will then collect it. In 
Diamond class staff endeavor to check all book bags every day, however, this is not always possible (and slips have a 
habit of hiding). Alternatively please do use the letter box inside the front door or pass any communication on to 
myself or Lisa Regan outside in the morning. 
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Topaz and Diamond Class Morning Dropping Off  
With a view to developing independence in our children, from after half term we ask that you drop your children at 
the gate. If this causes distress for you or your child, please do speak as I have no problems making exception to this. 
In addition, if your child (or you) are having a bad morning, please do feel free to take them in: please just let Lisa or I 
know you are doing this.   
 
Clubs 
As a reminder, the new Autumn 2 term clubs are now out and available for booking. 
 
Have a fun and restful half term. 
 
Nigel Roberts  


